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TRANSITIONING CELEBRATION OF ERMITAGE SAINTE-CROIX TO VILLA SAINT-MARTIN  

JULY 9, 2023 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Sr. Claire Lanthier carries the 

book on the history of 

Ermitage Sainte-Croix. 

Sr. Chantal Desjardins carries a blank 

page to write the history to come. 

Capitulars in the bus going to   

Ermitage Sainte-Croix 

Mass in the Chapel 

Moments of offering 

d’offrandes 
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Presiding the celebration, 

Fr. Gilles Mongeau, sj 

Bread and wine offering  

by F. Eric Oland, Provincial of the Jesuits  

of the Province of French Canada, 

and 

Sr. Raymonde Maisonneuve, Congregational Leader   

of the Sisters of Holy Cross 

Planting a pear tree 

Reunion between 

Sr. Claire Lanthier and 

Mr. Stéphane Brunet,  

employee at the Ermitage 

Sr. Nicole Poirier explains the 

meaning of the tree planting. 
Sr. Raymonde Maisonneuve adds 

a little soil. 



3 
 

 

 
Tree planting highlighted by song and music 

 

“TODAY, THE GREAT TREE WILL CONTINUE TO GROW…” 
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July 10, 2023         

Fr. Kevin Kelly explains that Villa 

Saint-Martin  in Pierrefonds will  be 

built from a solid foundation thanks 

to the Sisters of Holy Cross. 

ά¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ allowing us this 

peaceful space for our activitƛŜǎΦέ 

Fr. Eric Oland, Provincial of the Jesuits of the 

Province of French Canada, is thanking the  

Sisters of Holy Cross by singing a song. 

 

Fraternal meal offered by Villa Saint-Martin  Returning to Providence Centre 


